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JAN 17 884*

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice Fresident

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/83-17 AND 50-414/83-16

Thank you for your supplemental response letter of December 15, 1983, informing
us of the corrective nteps you have taken and the results achieved to correct
violation 414/83-16-02 concerning activities under NRC Construction Permit
No. CPPR-117 brought to your attention in our letter of August 11, 1983. Your
interim measures appear to be satisfactory and we have no objection to extending
the completion date for this item until March 15, 1984.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Hugh C. Dance, Chief
Project Branch 2
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. W. Hampton, Station Manager
J. C. Rogers, Project Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
Statt of North Carolina
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